
Dunglass Estate Wedding Fair
this Sunday!

 

Dunglass Estate is preparing to open its doors on Sunday 22
September 2013 from 12 noon – 3pm for their first wedding
fair. Entry to the   stunning venue is free. Everyone who
attends  will  receive  complimentary  canapés  and  bubbly  on
arrival.

During  the  day,  brides  and  grooms  to-be  will  have  the
opportunity to tour the beautifully manicured estate, visit
the historic cottages, Gothic church and marquee. The 15th
century Gothic church, is set in the heart of the estate. It
is cared for by Historic Scotland and is one of East Lothian’s
most popular visitor attractions.

Cared for and managed by Simon and Joyce Usher – the fourth
generation of the family to take ownership of the Estate –
Dunglass offers a stunning setting for any event you care to
imagine. Lush grounds sweeping down to the cliffs, historic
buildings, a rich and explosive history, a magical secret
garden…  You’ll  find  all  this  and  more  at  East  Lothian’s
Dunglass Estate.

Vendors  including  photographers,  hair  and  beauty  experts,
florists, stationers and many other wedding experts will be on
hand to offer wedding tips and advice.

For the ultimate day out and wedding inspiration, go along to
the Dunglass Wedding Fair. Sunday 22nd September from 12-3pm
at Dunglass Estate.

We particularly like this photo as we believe this groom is
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wearing  a  Lamont  tartan  kilt….which  is  The  Edinburgh
Reporter’s  clan  tartan!

For more information, please contact Dunglass Estate

01368 830 868
info@dunglassestate.com
http://www.dunglassestate.com

Estate  Office,  Dunglass  Estate,  Cockburnspath,  Berwickshire
TD13 5XF
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